
 
 

  

  
 

 
   

 
                                         

                                 
       

 
                                     
                           

 
                                   
           

 
                                             
                          

 
                                         

 
 

 
 
   
 

 
 
 

 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Sue Hayward 
Sent: 18 December 2017 16:27 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: FW: 

Importance: High 

From: Sue Hayward 
Sent: 18 December 2017 15:58 
To: 'neighbourhoodplans@torbay.gov.uk' 
Subject: 
Importance: High 

Good afternoon, 

I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area and play park as a local green space as 
proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and DO NOT support the objections previously raised by the Council 
and Torbay Development Agency. 

This play park and green space is widely used by the whole community including young families and their children, 
older folk to meet and chat and youngsters who have nowhere else to go! 

Along with the Community Centre and its members and also the Pre School located within the Community Centres 
grounds, this is a popular space. 

The area was also used this summer for a very successful Cherry Pie Fayre, the first of its kind for the Hookhills area 
and its residents, which was hugely supported and raised £2500 for Rowcroft Hospice. 

Therefore I fully support the proposal to include the designation of Hookhills Green Area & Play Park as a local green 
space. 

Regards 

S. Hayward 
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